
 

 

YEAR 6 PERTH CAMP FINAL UPDATE 

 

Dear Parents/Caregivers 

MONDAY (July 26) is the BIG DAY! 

Please arrive at the airport at 8am on Monday and find Mrs Whitbread to have your name 

marked off the roll and receive a ‘group booking’ bag tag. Students are required to travel in 

their leaver’s shirt to allow them to be identified as being part of our group and enclosed 

shoes so we can jump straight into camp activities on arrival.  

Flight details: 

Departing Karratha  QF 1829 Departs Karratha 10am 

Return flight  QF 1834 Lands at 3:15pm 

 

Remember: NO ELECTRONICS ALLOWED.  

Please ensure your child has at least 2 masks for air travel and time spent in Karratha and 

Perth airports.  

Snacks are allowed to be bought along in carry-on luggage for the trip but please be mindful 

of the detrimental effect a lot of sugar can have when travelling.  

Spending money ($100 max) must be presented to Mrs Dunbar in a clearly marked and 

sealed envelope or zip lock bag on arrival at the airport.  

All medication should be handed into the office by this Friday at the latest, marked with your 

child’s name. Any last minute medication requirements can be presented to Mr Wotherspoon 

at the airport on Monday morning.  

If you have any questions at all, please call 9187 6200 before Friday afternoon.  

We are all so excited about visiting our beautiful capital city Perth and are looking forward to 

making some memories! See you on Monday.  

  

Toni Whitbread 

Deputy Principal 

Baynton West Primary School 

20 July 2021 

 


